
Friday 6th December 2019 Our VALUES 

We are thinking about  

being TOGETHER. 

Reading Prize Draw! 
 

Mrs Penlington is going to give 
you a clue every week in the 
newsletter to a book.  If you can 
identify the book, you will go 
into a draw for a £20 Amazon 
Voucher.  Please give a note 
with your name and class and 
your answer to the school office by 
Thursday 19th December.  You can submit 
one entry a week. This week’s clue is: 
 
Important papers are stolen in the 
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Success is the ability to go from one 
failure to another with no loss of 

enthusiasm  
Winston  Churchill

Pride Assembly 
Every Friday morning at 9am, there is a Pride 
assembly in school.  Children are nominated by 

their class 
teacher for 
their 
achievements 
and effort in 
the previous 
school week.   

 

The winners for 
week ending 6th December  were:  Alfie; Karis; 
Evie: Jimmy; Jessica: Evelyn and Alfie.  

 
 
    
 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Book Fair  10th—12th Dec 

Nativity/carol concerts: 

EYFS and KS1-9.30am 

KS2– 2.30pm 

Tuesday 10th Dec 

Nativity/carol concerts: 

KS2 - 9.30am 

EYFS and KS1—2.15pm 

Wednesday 11th Dec 

School Christmas Dinner Thursday 12th Dec 

Christmas Fair after school Monday 16th Dec 

Flu immunisations Reception to 

Year 6 

Thursday 19th Dec 

End of Autumn Term Friday 20th Dec  3:15pm 

Always check the school website for diary dates: 
www.knpa.co.uk 

 
Attendance stars! 

This week’s winners are : 

Year Rec & 3 jointly with 98.7% 

 

Accelerated Reader  
 

Y1 Nina 1,140 

Y2 Thomas 14,009 

Y3 Angel-Lily 48,341 

Y4 River 24,130 

Y5 Sienna 29,014 

Y6 Kurtis 69,530 

Christmas Fair 
 

Don’t forget the PTFA are 
holding the Christmas Fair on 
Monday 16th December after 
school.  Anyone wanting a stall 
must contact the school office. 
They are running a raffle, tickets can be 
bought at the Nativity/performances 
and after school. 

Did you guess the Word of the Week? 
 

Every week, Mrs Penlington is going to choose a 
Word of the Week.  The staff will use this word as 
much as they can.  Then at Pride Assembly the 
children will be invited to guess what they think 
the word is.  Keep listening! 

NOROVIRUS ALERT 
We would be very grateful for the support of 
parents in helping us reduce the spread of the 
infection. If your child has symptoms of 
diarrhoea and or vomiting, please keep them at 
home until at least 48 hours after they are 
symptom free. A 48-hour exclusion period is 
advised in current clinical guidance; however, 
preference may be to practice a 72-hour 
exclusion period. During this time, they should 
not mix with other children outside the home or 
visit local venues.  


